
 

Employees' commitment is key : Dr. Mahajan 

 

 In his first interaction meeting with the officials of NCUI, Dr. Sudhir 

Mahajan, IAS ( Retd), new Chief Executive of NCUI encouraged the 

employees to show their full commitment and put in their best efforts for the 

growth of the organization on a daily basis so that they can derive optimum 

satisfaction from their work. Introducing himself, he said that in his long 

career, he handled multiple responsibilities in the past. He said that the 

subject of cooperatives is not new to him, as he had a brief stint with the 

Cooperative Department, when he was Secretary to the Cooperative 

Minister in the Govt. of Delhi.  Dr. Mahajan emphasized on the need for the 

employees to have clear-cut planning  for various activities and 

programmes so that they can achieve their targets within one year. He also 

laid stress on the need for formulating a  rotational policy for the employees 

of NCUI.  

 

              All the officers/staff of NCUI  in the meeting briefly introduced 

themselves by  pointing out their functional responsibilities. The meeting 

ended with NCUI Chief Executive emphasizing on the need for organizing 

divisional/coordination meeting regularly to improve the functioning of 

NCUI. 

 


